
I am a postdoctoral fellow at the University of New Brunswick with the Centre for Research in Integrated 
Care. I’m conducting a cross-Canada online research study about the nature of interprofessional 
collaboration among Canadian dietitians as well as their impressions of the 2019 Canada’s Food Guide.  
  
The link to the online survey is https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/registereddietitiansand the survey 
can be completed anytime between now and 8am EST on Friday, February 14, 2020. 
  
The survey is open to anyone who is a currently-practicing registered dietitian licensed by a Canadian 
provincial dietetic association and is able to complete the survey in English. Participation in the study is 
expected to take 10-15 minutes or less and participants will be entered into a draw to win a $100 Amazon 
gift card to honour their time. Participants will not be asked to share their name. This project was 
approved by the Research Ethics Board of the University of New Brunswick and is on file as REB File #050-
2019.  
  
Involvement in the study will be tremendously helpful in advancing knowledge about the dietetic 
profession. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 
  
Many thanks for the assistance, 
Dr. Kathryn Asher 
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